
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council 

Statement of Conclusion of Audit 

The audit of the Council’s accounts for the year ended 31 March 2019 was certified 

closed on 31 July 2019. 

The 2018/19 Statement of Accounts including the Annual Governance Statement 

can be found on the Council’s website at http://www.epsom-

ewell.gov.uk/financialreports, together with the auditor’s opinion. 

The Statement of Accounts and auditor’s reports are also available for inspection by 

electors for the Council’s area under the provisions of section 25 of the Local Audit 

and Accountability Act 2014. 

The documents will be held at Town Hall, Epsom & Ewell Borough Council, JT18 

5BY and will be available between the hours of 10am and 5pm on Monday to Friday 

(or any other reasonable time subject to prior arrangement). For further details or to 

arrange a visit, please contact Brendan Bradley by telephone on 01372 732211 or 

email bbradley@epsom-ewell.gov.uk. 

Electors are also entitled under section 25 to require copies* of the Statement of 

Accounts, the auditor’s reports and the annual audit letter to be supplied to them. 

Requests for these should be sent to Brendan Bradley. 

 

 

Lee Duffy 

Chief Finance Officer (S151) 

Town Hall 

Epsom & Ewell Borough Council 

KT18 5BY 

Direct Line: 01372 732210 

 

*The Authority reserves the right to charge for making copies.   


